
April 18, 2024 
Addendum No. 3 

BL037-24 
Hopkins Mill Subdivision Water Main Replacement 

The following addition/changes modify the Bid No. BL037-24 “Hopkins Mill Subdivision Water Main 
Replacement” Contract Documents, dated March 2024, as first advertised on March 20, 2024.   

I. Questions:

Q1. Based on the bid form, it appears that all roads for this bid are classified as less than 8,000
ADT local and collector (minor). Please confirm.

A1. Yes, that is correct.

Q2. Please confirm bidders are to use Detail D/CD-001 in lieu of Detail F/CD-001 since there isn’t
a bid item for Tensar Triax Geogrid.

A2. Yes, that is correct.

Q3. Can limits of zinc coating and/or polyethylene encasement be defined for bid purposes since
soils with electrical current locations are not defined? If the limits can’t be provided, should 
we include zinc coating and poly encasement for all ductile iron pipe to be installed as part of 
this project? 

A3. Corrosive soils are not anticipated for this project. 

Acknowledge receipt of this addendum on the firm information page of the request for proposal. 
Sincerely, 

Brittany Bryant, CPPB 
Purchasing Associate III 


